

57-59 Nantilla Road, North Clayton Melbourne, Vic. 3168
Int. Telephone: 61 3 8558 4000 Int Fax: 61 3 9545 3743
Telephone: (03) 8558 4000 Fax: (03) 9545 3743
Web site http://www.dpeng.com.au
Email karts@dpeng.com.au

Following an NKC meeting on June 23/24, the AKA has issued a Memorandum stating that effective January 1, 2008 only B grade licence holders will be permitted to drive 125cc category karts. This means all future newcomers and recreational karters (including existing recreational karters) will only be permitted to drive Yamaha powered **push start** karts.

This means:

- All newcomers to the sport, even those who just want to have some fun on the weekend will have no option and will be permitted to drive only Clubman or National push start class karts.
- This restriction will apply to and affect all existing recreational karters who have a 125cc TaG powered kart. These people will not be permitted to use their existing karts.

Do you agree with this policy?				
Yes	No			
Do you believe there is a viable and suitable alternative to the current TaG 125cc engines that appeals to the 21 st century consumer?				
Yes	No			
Do you think this policy will reduce the number of newcomers to the sport?				
Yes	No			
If yes, by what %				
0 – 25				
25-50				
50 – 75				
75+				

Do you believe the proposed B grade licence decision will be harmful to your business and to karting overall?
Yes No
Please note we have also provided you with a petition for you and your customers to sign. We request this be faxed back to us on 1800 670 735 by August 20, 2007, thank you.
Please feel free to add any other relevant comments:

I, the undersigned disagree with the AKA rule change on Recreational / C grade/125cc class licence holders and sign this petition for the purpose of requesting the AKA rescind their decision.

Name	Address	Signature
		•••••
		•••••
		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •